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March 26, 2018 File: 44200-60 QATE 

 

DELIVERED BY E-MAIL 

 

Michel Benoit, General Manager 

BC Turkey Marketing Board 

106 – 19329 Enterprise Way 

Surrey BC  V3S 6J8 

 

Dear Mr. Benoit, 

 

FOLLOW-UP ON PROPOSED CHANGES TO NEW ENTRANT QUOTA TRANSFER 

ASSESSMENTS 

This letter is in follow up to the BC Turkey Marketing Board’s (Turkey Board) September 28, 2016 

submission to the BC Farm Industry Review Board (BCFIRB) seeking prior approval to adjust quota 

transfer rules for new entrant quota to accommodate succession planning. At the time BCFIRB 

communicated that it had launched the Quota Assessment Tools Evaluation supervisory review and 

that the review would be the opportunity to address the points raised by the Turkey Board. 

Now that the supervisory review is completed, I am writing to follow-up with you to see if there are 

any outstanding matters in relation to the September 2016 prior approval request that the Turkey Board 

still needs to have addressed.  

I look forward to hearing back from you at your convenience. 

Yours truly, 

 
Kirsten Pedersen 

Executive Director 

 

cc: BCFIRB website 
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